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Presidents Message: Hello Missouri Greater Ozark Club. We are getting close to our 

April Caravan, The Peculiar Caravan will meet at the A OK RV Park in St. Joseph, 

Missouri on April 22nd, where we will join our host Gary and Linda Rush, and the Fun 

Begins. All the information is further in the newsletter. Our responsibilities for the Region 

8 Rally are also later in the newsletter. I have a zoom meeting April 4th if anything 

changes, Colette will send out an E-mail out. Hope everyone is doing well. We have 

enjoyed out winter and are ready to see everyone and have a good time. 

John Krupco  

President 

 

Upcoming Rallies: 

 April Rally A Peculiar Caravan make your reservations April 22nd to April 26th at the A 

OK RV Park in St. Joseph, MO. phone number 816-324-4263. Tell them you are with 

the Missouri Greater Ozark Airstream Club, and you will need to tell them 30- or 50- 

amp electric.  

Next stop will be at Victoria Acres in Nebraska City, NE. make reservations for one night 

April 26th, phone number 402-873-866. Also tell them you are with the Missouri Greater 

Ozark Airstream Club. 

April 27th we will leave to go to Lincoln, NE, for the Region 8 Rally. 

Need to make your reservations as soon as possible. You can hop on and off the 

caravan at any time. 

Host Gary and Linda Rush e-mail grush26209@msn.com or call 573-280-0021 

Please let your host know you are coming. More information below. 

From Gary and Linda Welcome to the St. Joe area for this trip. Most things will be a 

THE GREATER 

MOZARKIAN 

Missouri Greater Ozark Newsletter 

 airstreamclub.org/missouri-greater-ozark 

 

 

mailto:grush26209@msn.com


2 

 

mystery until you arrive, Over the weekend we will be traveling to the Weston Mo. area. 

Weston is a Missouri river town known to have wineries, antique stores, gift shops and 

restaurants. Hopefully the weather will be nice so we can enjoy the outdoors. 

They have the Moonshiners Car Club Cruise on Saturday. Weston is the home of 

McCormick Distillery. It is the oldest distillery west of the Mississippi still in the original 

location. Welcome center hours are Friday and Saturday 10:30 to 6. Several Antebellum 

homes in the area, also. We will also have a few days in St. Joseph. 

Weather permitting, we will try to have a cookout, (bring your own meat and a side 

dish). You will be responsible for your own meals during this trip. If you have any 

questions, please Gary Rush 573-280-0021, or Linda Rush 573-286-7665. 

April 26th we will leave for Nebraska City NE. John and Colette Krupco will have 

handouts the night before we leave. 

  

Region 8 Rally April 27th to May 1st at the Lancaster Event Center, 4100 N  

84th, Lincoln, NE. 68507. If you have not sent in your money for the Region 8 Rally and 

you want to attend, let your Region 8 secretary Dale Ann Hoyt (Hoyt120@gmail.com or 

Region 8 treasurer John Lange (jr122@mediacombb.net) know. 

Missouri Greater Ozark Responsibilities for Region Rally 8: check in and 

registration services, prepare campsite locator map, showing who is in each site, Friday 

morning social locations plotted. Event table with information, times, contacts, possible 

referrals…concierge services coordinating small group active. 

 

Rally June 2nd to the 5th at Petit Jean State Park, Morrilton, AR. Phone number 501-

727-5441 or 501-727-5522. Reservations must be made by May 1st. Tell them you are 

with the Missouri Greater Ozark Airstream Club and the group #487794. 

Host Mike and Joyce Allen contact information Joyce at 417-499-8097 e-mail 

Mijo151740@sbcglobal.net, or Mike at 417-569-5262 e-mail mike1740@att.net. 

Please let your host know you are coming. More information coming soon. 

 

September Rally 15th to 18th Rick and Marsha Keith (Host) sent an update on this rally. 

Cedar Oaks RV Park has been sold and is now Grand Lake of the Cherokees.          

New phone number is 539-444-9451. You will need to get your reservation in as soon 

as possible so we can be parked as a group, tell them you are with the Missouri Greater 

Ozark Airstream group. Please let our host know you are coming email 
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rmkeith8070@sbcglobal.net or call 918-314-1041. 

 

 Birthdays/ Anniversaries for April:   

Anniversaries: Larry and Ann Barclay the 8th. 

Birthdays: Stacy Drane the 11th, Marsha Keith the 14th, and Colette Krupco the 25th. 

 

 

Announcement:  

Next newsletter May. 

Website (airstream.org/Missouri-greater-ozark) has a new page called Club Business. It 

has Missouri Greater Ozarks club charter, Constitution & Bylaws, and the club business 

meetings on it. 

 

 

FOLLOW YOUR DREAMS WITH YOUR AIRSTREAM 
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